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FACULTI Of ARTS.

ïith respect to the various departments in this 
Faculty, the Sean is preparing a full report, from which 
a summary will he made, and departments which have already 
been discussed with him will he projected for detailed con­
sideration.

While recognising that, in a number of these subjects*
there is a very distinct weakness both as regards theand equipment,
personnel (qualitatively and quantitatively^, the most con­
spicuous needs will be epeoially emphasised with due con­
sideration of the funds available for the purposes of

the CTniveralty cannot expect to achieve per­
fection over night, but certain outstanding departments might 
be much improved in the near future if a reorganisation were 
attempted «

improvement.

Beference is made more particularly to the 
Departments of English, Psychology and the Romance Languages.

Without waiting for the report from the Dean of that 
Faculty, however, one should make special reference to the 
Romance Languages, mere particularly to the Improvements that 
are possible in the French Department.


